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Reference:   FOI.13308.23 

Subject:    Fax machines 

Date of Request: 4 December 2023 

 

Requested: 
 

Further to FOI/13066/23 please could you also provide the following information under the 
Freedom of information act: 
 
The total cost of purchasing the 4 fax machines since 01/04/20. 
 

Response: 
 
Hywel Dda University Health Board (UHB) confirms that only 2 (two) fax machines were purchased 
during the period 1 April 2020 to 6 November 2023. Please accept our apologies for the incorrect 
information being provided to you in response to FOI.13066.23. This was due to an oversight when 
searching the system, where two (2) other devices were identified incorrectly due to the description 
of the items containing the word ‘fax; however, it has since been confirmed that they were not fax 
machines. 
 
Therefore, the UHB confirms that the cost of the two (2) new machines purchased was £387.22, 
during the period, 1 April 2020 to 6 November 2023. 
 

 


